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Andy Bateson

From: Emma Harrison

Sent: 16 August 2021 15:29

To: Andy Bateson

Cc: Rebekah Morgan

Subject: FW: reconsultation at former RAF Bicester

Hi Andy

I thought I would forward this to you in Rebekah’s absence

Kind Regards
Emma Harrison
Conservation Officer
Planning Policy, Conservation and Design 
Environment and Place
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial: 01295 221846
emma.harrison@cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter@Cherwellcouncil

Coronavirus (COVID-19): In response to the latest Government guidance and until further notice, the Planning 
Service has been set up to work remotely, from home. Customers are asked not to come to Bodicote House but 
instead to phone the Planning Policy, Conservation and Design Team on 01295 227985 or email 
design.conservation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the latest information about how the Planning Service is impacted by 
COVID-19, please check the website: www.cherwell.gov.uk

From: Fletcher, Rachel <Rachel.Fletcher@HistoricEngland.org.uk> 
Sent: 16 August 2021 15:25
To: Rebekah Morgan <rebekah.morgan@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Cc: Emma Harrison <Emma.Harrison@Cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: reconsultation at former RAF Bicester

Dear Rebekah,

There was, in July, a reconsultation on amendments at the former RAF Bicester site, which during our meeting on 
Tuesday 13th July you explained was just a boundary change that had no bearing on the HE comments submitted, 
and I agreed with this during our discussions.

I wanted to confirm this as I have noticed that I did not respond via email or letter and need to put something on my 
case file.

I understand that you will get in touch if there are any updates.

Best regards,

Rachel

Rachel Fletcher (she/her)
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Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas (Berkshire, Buckinghamshire & Oxfordshire)
Tel: 07880 244585

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
historicengland.org.uk/strategy.
Follow us: Facebook  |  Twitter  | Instagram  Sign up to our newsletter  

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If 
you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor 
act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. We respect your privacy and the use of your information. Please 
read our full privacy policy for more information.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


